
*TRANSLATION*

By means of this letter I would like to communicate that the week of March 27th, a 
problem arose while playing bingo with Mrs. Maria Elena Sarmineto, causing a 
problem with Mr. David Perez.
Mr. David gave the bingo, and Mrs. Sarmineto received it and became very rude, 
she began to shout through the microphone and Mr. David felt uncomfortable 
because of the way she was shouting and I want to clarify that this is not the first 
time, it had already happened on other occasions with Mr. Alfredo Perez.
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